MT. ATRY GARDEN CLUB--October 8, 1987

The meeting was held at the lovely, new home of Phyllis
Tucker. Twelve members and one guest, Nancy Torsani, were
present. Our Program Chairman, Ann Williams, presented an
informative talk and slide show on the Legend and History of the
Rose.

The minutes were approved as read. Julie Harrison reported
a balance on hand of $385.11.

Marian Moreland, whose horticulture subject for this year is
tropical plants, showed us a beautiful anthurium and talked about
caring for them.

JoAnn Davis reported that we have a confirmed date for the
CAB Building for December 4 for our sale. There will be a
workshop on October 31 at 10:00 A.M. at JoAnn’s. Pecans will
also be on sale at the next meeting.

A volunteer is needed for the Arbor House for November.
Phyllis Tucker may be able to do it.

Ann Williams, our federation delegate, reported on the
lengthy first meeting for this year. She has signed the club up
for four hostesses for the Xmas Green’s Show on December 10.

0ld Business--Peggy talked about the need for 100%
participation of a club in a flower show. She suggested that
perhaps it would be better for us to participate in the Flower
Show connected with the P.G. Co. Fair and the Hilltop Flower Show
of next fall instead of having our own show this year. Julie
Harrison made a motion to that effect and Marie White seconded.
After some discussion, the motion was unanimously carried.

Peggy announced that Joyce Myers has offered to have the
Christmas Party.

New Business--A motion was made by Jimmi Nell Finley and
seconded by Ann Williams that Nancy Torsani and Dottie Garrison
be invited to join the Mt. Airy Clay Breakers. Again, a
unanimous vote in favor of the motion.

Peggy talked about the Beautification Awards Ceremony that

took place on October 7. The meeting was closed, and delicious
refreshments were served by our hostess.
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